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Last project meeting in Copenhagen 
Last July 9th all the partners of the

GreenELEMENT project met for the last

time in Denmark, in Copenhagen, to

discuss the last steps of the project and

verify the state of the art of the activities

a few weeks after the conclusion of the

European initiative.

The last project meeting, hosted by the

Danish partner (Danitacom - The Italian

Chamber of Commerce in Denmark) in its

offices, obviously also served to plan the

latest activities (including in particular

the national dissemination events)

expected by the end of August, the

conclusion  date  of this  compelling  and

very interesting project dedicated to the

development of green skills for business

leaders.
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During the meeting the staff of the

Dutch organization Nefinia, coordinator

of the project, showed the various

partners an accurate report of all the

activities carried out by the entire

Erasmus + partnership and indicated, in

agreement with the other members of

the European consortium, the deadlines

to be respected to produce an effective

final report.

Furthermore, in specific video

interviews conducted on the sidelines

of the Danish meeting, all the partners

declared themselves extremely

satisfied with the results and products

developed during the 2 years of project

activity.
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First multiplier events successfully developed
in the GreenELEMENT project

The majority of partners of the consortium have already successfully developed, in

their respective countries of origin, their own multiplier events, which in the Erasmus

+ programme, are promotion and dissemination events and contribute to spreading

the project, transferring it to other geographical contexts and replicating it in other

sectors. 

The multiplier events of GreenELEMENT serve, in fact, to share the intellectual

results of the project with a wider audience, further promoting the objectives

planned since the beginning of the European initiative, developing an awareness

campaign on the issues of environmental respect also for businesses and by

supporting participation in our interesting online courses.

Follow on project platform our e-learning courses

Funded by the European Union. The views and opinions expressed, however, are those of the author(s) alone and do
not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA).
Neither the European Union nor the EACEA can be held responsible.

Page 2

green-element.eu

https://green-element.el-platforms.eu/

